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Lou Mansolillo

From: Rick Siravo <ricksir1313@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:10 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Bill H-7015

I am writing and requesting that Bill H-7015 be passed as drafted and unamended.  As a Master Electrician in the State 
of RI I find it crazy to have electrical work and inspections done by people who are not electricians.  I have seen plenty of 
things done by people not licensed or educated in electrical work; it’s shoddy and dangerous. Again I request that Bill H-
7015 be passed as it is currently drafted. Thank you  


